
You don't often get email from @potll.com. Learn why this is important

From: Peter Ward
To: North Falls
Subject: RE: Register of interests
Date: 23 October 2024 10:11:25

Hi Georgie
 
Thanks for the email
 
Just to be clear we are not registered as an interested party but you have accepted our
submission can you just clarify please
 
We will make a relevant rep at deadline 1 but would also like PINS to take note we have had
no consultation from the North Falls team at all and given we are the largest port on the
Thames I am somewhat disappointed we have not been consulted directly.
 
In my view we should have been a direct consultee
 
Regards
 
Peter Ward
 
Peter Ward | Commercial Director | Port of Tilbury London Limited
 
Leslie Ford House | Tilbury | Essex | RM18 7EH
 
T:  | M:  | https://forthports.co.uk
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